GetFreeEbooks

Everything About Us

Topics of Interest

Tips & Tricks

Tools & Softwares

Top Compilations

Guest Articles

Be A Guest Blogger

Follow Us

RSS

Facebook

Google +

Twitter

Contact Us

Links

Free IT Magazines

Authors

Free Internet Marketing Ebooks

Disclaimer

For personal use only.

No part of this eZine or accompanying files may be altered in any form whatsoever, electronic or mechanical - including photocopying, recording, or by any informational storage or retrieval system without express written, dated, and signed permission of GetFreeeBooks.com. This eZine cannot be sold under any circumstances. However, you are free to share or give away this eZine as long as you keep the content within this eBook intact and unmodified.

If you wish to reproduce or reuse any of the content from this eZine, you may engage with the authors directly for permission and usage restrictions.

All of the eBook titles listed herein are free when this eZine is published. They may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore them if they are no longer available.

The eBooks listed herein are the sole properties of the respective authors and may not be resold for profits nor they can be utilized for money generating activities without the express permission of the author.

Due to the vast nature of eBook genres, this eZine may list material (text & images) that is deemed inappropriate / unsuitable for young readers / individuals. Readers discretion is advised.

All eBooks listed herein have went through a strict selection process, compiled through our online submission form. We also collect and list free eBook titles from our own research and findings, which meet our requirements. Submission(s) can be performed by clicking here.

Disclaimer and Legal Notices: This eZine is for informational / referential purposes only and the publisher (GetFreeeBooks.com) as well as the authors do not accept any responsibilities for any liabilities, actual or alleged, resulting from the use of this information. While every reasonable attempt has been made to verify the information contained in this eZine and the eBooks listed herein, the publisher and authors cannot assume any responsibility for errors, inaccuracies or omissions, including omissions in transmission or reproduction. Any references to people, events, organizations, or business entities are for educational and illustrative purposes only, and no intent to falsely characterize, recommend, disparage, or injure is intended or should be so construed.

Welcome Message

Ezine version 1.0

Welcome to the first edition of GetFreeEbooks free eBooks compilation eZine. After much prolonged and unavoidable delays, we’ve decided that this new method of publishing would be more effective in the long run, and at the same time allows us to publish near-unlimited amount of titles, disallowing external factors and certain limitations which have had prevented us from doing so in the past.

As much as one would prefer a single eBook per post in our old format for a more personalized, better and wider exposure, this new format would allow one to browse through our list of free titles irregardless of location, without the need of internet connection (except if you wish to download any of the titles). Furthermore, you get all of them at one go, instead of a number of titles everyday.

Additionally, we’ve decided to publish this eZine into multiple popular formats to cover as many eBook readers out there as we can. For starters, we’ve included the popular PDF, EPUB and MOBI formats. For ease of navigation, we’ve included a table of contents to help you out with your selection, in which each eBook title is also supplemented by its respective eBook categorie(s).

Not to mention, we’ve included additional materials for your browsing pleasure which you may find beyond the eBook area. You may scroll all the way down or navigate yourself to this area through the table of contents.

Being the first edition, we’re aware that there are definitely room for improvements and we’re more than happy to hear from all of you on how to improve on this. With your help, we’re very sure we can get this new approach to further benefit both authors and readers.

In the future, as our eZine publications grow in size and number, we have plans on creating a user / eBook reader friendly page on listing all of the existing editions, to ease up the process of downloading. Feel free to contact us through our contact form by clicking here. We welcome any feedback, constructive criticism, ideas / improvements, bugs / errors or any issues imaginable. As always, happy writing and reading!

Note: In order to promote greater control and flexibility for authors over their eBooks, we decided not to list free eBooks which require GetFreeEbooks.com to be the host of the ebook files. We would highly recommend that you host the files on your own or approach a third party eBook hosting site such as Smashwords.com, ManyBooks.net or com.

Thank you!

John Teh

GetFreeEbooks.com

Table of Contents

GetFreeEbooks

Disclaimer

Welcome Message

FREE

EBOOKS

Princess Azzurra and the Gluttonous Dragon

The Word of YHWH

Wiersze do Ukochanej. Tomik ‘Oczekiwanie’

Call of the Herald

Voyage à la Nouvelle-Grenade

La Princesa De Los Apóstoles

Dscript

The Beginner’s Guide To Running - From Zero to 5k

A Brief Study of Land Mammals

I Leered At The Carnage

Odyssey: California Dreaming

They Were Perfect

The Space Diaries

The Seduction Principle

Greek Vehicle & Machine Manufactu- rers 1800 To Present: A Pictorial History

Solomon Family Warriors

Arise A Hero

Fall From Grace

Trinity

What is Love?

Shattered

365 Inspirational Tweets

The Strategic Marketing Process - How to Structure Your Marketing Activities to Achieve...

The Selfish Giant - An Easter Story for Children

Diving Bali

WordPress for Beginners, the Missing Guide

The Amazing Back Pain Cure

Smashwords

Erotic Red Riding Hood

Eternal Vows

The Zombie Chronicles

Crimes of Murder

Agartha’s Castaway - Book 1 in The Trapped in the Hollow Earth Novelette Series

The Twelve Attunements

Teen Fury: Unleashed

Of Noble Chains: A Ventori Fable

The War

Vampires on the Red Moon

The Magic Christmas Dragon

The Temple of Baal-Zebub (Tale I of the Valruna Saga)

The Curious Case of Edward Grace

Couples Play

Bully Proof

Like a bunch of flowers

The Lemon Thief’s Ex-Wife’s Third Cousin

Unleashed

Night Bells

The Mages of Dunnyduff Hill

A Note Below (A Lansin Island Short Story)

Journeys With The Caterpillar: Travelling Through The Islands Of Flores And Sumba...

Sword from the Sky

Morning Star/ Alignment

The Roasted Professor

THE RAINBOW DAY OF MY LIFE

Prisoners of Perfection: Epic Fail, Book Two

Stalking The Average Man

City of Blaze

ARTICLES

101 Tips to Fight & Overcome Writer’s Block

How To Search Free Ebooks Independently Like A Search Engine

PLACES TO GO

VISUALS

THANK YOU

FREE

EBOOKS

Princess Azzurra and the Gluttonous Dragon

Family and Kids, Comics, Fantasy

by Elisa Favi

Illustrated little story for children from 2 up to 6 year. Sometimes it is hard to give up things we love, but often sharing them with someone else means to have a bigger reward! A new friend and new stories to live. Read the story of Azzurra and solve the games.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Princess Azzurra and the Gluttonous Dragon - 14 pages, 9 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Word of YHWH

Religion, Education & Learning, Inspirational

by Gift of YHWH

In order to overcome the puppets that led us astray and the puppets that blocked the way, The Word of YHWH is coming to us in the form of two analogies that, when fused together, describe the perfect process of our refinement. Luke 8:10.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Word of YHWH - 62 pages, 742 kb (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Wiersze do Ukochanej. Tomik ‘Oczekiwanie’

Poetry, PDF, Writing

by Milosz A. Huber

Poems to the Beloved. Volume ‘waiting’. Poetry for his beloved. Described by Milosz A. Huber.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Wiersze do Ukochanej. Tomik ‘Oczekiwanie’ - 104 pages, 1 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Call of the Herald

Fantasy, Young Adult, Audio Ebooks

by Brian Rathbone

After thousands of years, the goddess Istra has returned to the night skies of Godsland. The people believe a destroyer will emerge, and Catrin Volker stumbles into that role. She and her friends will face entire nations, and they will find out just how difficult it can be to fight for peace.

The Godsland series also includes: Inherited Danger, Dragon Ore, Regent, Feral and Regal. This series is suitable for young adults and older, and has already generated over a million downloads.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Call of the Herald - 242 pages, 699 KB (PDF, MOBI, EPUB)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Voyage à la Nouvelle-Grenade

Geography and The World, Traveling, Adventure

by EPUB Forge

French narration from the weekly review Le Tour du Monde relating the travel of Dr Saffray in Colombia in 1869 and his observations upon local customs, plants and geography of the Magdalena river. Contains a few illustrations.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Voyage à la Nouvelle-Grenade - 35 pages, (PDF) 20MB, (EPUB) 1.6MB, (MOBI) 2.5MB

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

La Princesa De Los Apóstoles

Literature, Adventure, None

by Manolo Rodríguez

Tres amigos, Laura, María y Felipe, descubren que siete iglesias de La Coruña forman una gran eme mayúscula imaginaria. En cada una de ellas se esconde un pedazo del testamento que escribió María Magdalena antes de morir. En la búsqueda de los manuscritos aprenderán que el auténtico Jesús no podría tener cabida en ninguna iglesia moderna y que una parte de lo que siempre habían escuchado sobre los orígenes del cristianismo no es cierta. Sus vidas correrán peligro porque tendrán el poder para acabar con la iglesia católica.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

La Princesa De Los Apóstoles - 346 pages, 412 KB (EPUB) 2.2 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Dscript

Language, Arts and Drawing, Non Fiction

by Matthew DeBlock

Dscript is a ‘constructed script’. Constructed scripts are invented writing systems. ‘invented writing system’ is most commonly intended to mean ‘invented in a single generation as opposed to evolving over many generations’, natlangs(Natural Language) are what we call languages that have evolved for many generations, conlangs(Constructed language) are what we call the new ones.

Dscript was originally a ‘directional constructed script’, this means it could be written both vertically and horizontally with a single pen stroke design. Over time it evolved into its current form, a ‘dimensional constructed script’ which allows the ‘letter strings’ of the directions script to be wrapped up, contorted, forked, and even have letters placed inside of other letters.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Dscript - 183 pages, 14.3 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Beginner’s Guide To Running - From Zero to 5k

Sports and Entertainment, Hobbies and Interest

by Simon Walker

Running in THE number one sport in the world for people who want to lose weight and get in shape. Running is popular because it is easy and accessible.

This free eBook will tell everything you need to know to help you get started and includes information on buying running gear, a beginners walk / run program and a 5k program.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Beginner’s Guide To Running - From Zero to 5k - 40 pages, 1.15MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

A Brief Study of Land Mammals

Fiction

by Eric Chase

Eddy pursues his American Dream of wealth,love, success and fame, while enduring the drudgery of everyday life. A cynical, dark and humour take on society, life and love.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

A Brief Study of Land Mammals - 145 pages (HTML, PDF, EPUB, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

I Leered At The Carnage

Poetry, Fiction

by Eric Chase

A collection of poetry. Eccentric, brief, unforgettable.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

I Leered At The Carnage - 30 pages (HTML, PDF, EPUB, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Odyssey: California Dreaming

Fantasy

by Eric Chase

Reality is stranger than fiction. Who wants to waste their time writing about elves and dragons, when there are enough fantastic and diabolical entities and events all around us here in the real world. The truth is this planet is infested with far more strange and weird events and people than any common jack-ass could ever create in his wildest wet dreams and most terrifying nightmares.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Odyssey: California Dreaming - 187 pages (HTML, PDF, EPUB, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

They Were Perfect

Poetry, Fiction

by Eric Chase

A collection of poetry. Raw, unfiltered, humorous and deep.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

They Were Perfect - 18 pages (HTML, PDF, EPUB, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Space Diaries

Science Fiction, Fantasy

by Eric Chase

Space Captain Bex Shimmerly is known throughout the universe as a brave leader of men. Little do his crew know, he is a rampant alien-sex addict with a space-crack problem.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Space Diaries - 15 pages (HTML, PDF, EPUB, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Seduction Principle

Romance, People and Relationships, Inspirational

by J. A. Jeanty

Seduction is more than an act, or process. It’s a spiritual connection of sorts that has more to do with affection and caring than the word implies. The spiritual essence of seduction is what this ebook is about.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Seduction Principle - 12 pages, 257 KB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Greek Vehicle & Machine Manufactu- rers 1800 To Present: A Pictorial History

Engineering

by Labros S. Skartsis

Few or no records of important elements of Greece’s industrial past exist today, with the increased risk of total ‘disappearance’ of relevant historic memories. In an effort to cover the most characteristic sectors of vehicle and ‘mechanical products’ manufacturing in the country since 1800, an archive collected over a period of over three decades, is utilized in this work. Individual manufacturers and their products are presented, grouped into selected categories, in a concise manner and with the aim to provide an informative, easy reference material.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Greek vehicle & machine manufacturers 1800 to present: A pictorial history - 487 pages, 150 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Solomon Family Warriors

Science Fiction, Adventure, Young Adult

by Robert H. Cherny

Originally written as an eight book series, the entire work has been consolidated into a single publication. It follows seven generations of a space traveling warrior family as they attempt to wrest peace from the grasp of war.

A group of refugees from religious persecution coerces a former Space Force fighter pilot currently piloting interstellar cargo ships to an uninhabited planet. When the religious organization finds them and attacks, the former pilot leads the colonists to fight back. Thus begins a legacy that will continue for seven generations.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Solomon Family Warriors - 500k+ words, 1100+ pages, 7 MB (PDF, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Arise A Hero

Fantasy, Adventure

by Wayne Schreiber

The world’s old Gods lie dormant, imprisoned for centuries in a timeless rift. For many years they have accepted the fate of their actions, yet the people who still roam freely have not. A small sect of fanatical magicians, led by Bellack, a sinister and heartless spell weaver have not forgotten the powers that the old Gods once possessed and seek to secure their God Queen’s release to gain both her love and immortality.

With the discovery of a large crystal deep in the Tanarian mines, the sect believes it has found a catalyst for their powers to break free their Queen. They will stop at nothing to acquire the crystal and, after their offers are refused, drag nations to war for their dark aim. Using their magic to tip the scales of war in their favour they force an order of Generals, the Su-Katii warrior elite to their will, as they alone will hold the key to victory in this war. Only Barrad a new initiate to the Su-Katii luckily escapes the brotherhoods control.

The stage is set, but Tamar a renegade wizard, has subtly been working for years against their cruel plan. He recruits Barrad and an escaped slave Tress to aid his cause, she is a highly resourceful and accomplished thief with the ability to destroy the brotherhood’s dreams. Bellack’s magic unwittingly reveals a new possibility to achieve his goal - Athene, a sweet young girl oblivious to her past and the power that surrounds her.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Arise A Hero - 292 pages, 2.39 MB (ALL FORMATS)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Fall From Grace

Paranormal, Romance

by Eden Crowne

When and Avenging Angel falls for a handsome Reaper, there’s going to be Hell to pay.

Evangeline Grace loved her job as a vice detective, men, and happy hour - though not necessarily in that order. Then she was murdered.

Now she’s an earthbound Avenging Angel and not that much has changed. Which is a good thing. The flaming sword, awesome powers, white wings and a Celestial Mandate to avenge the innocent, she can handle. Abstinence, not so well.

Cowboy- turned-Reaper, Nathan ‘Trick’ McKitrick, had his own reasons for selling his soul. Reasons that seemed good at the time. Not so much after more than a century of servitude to a dark demon lord. Now he’s been given the chance to get out of the contract. Freedom so close he can taste it. Just one last, dirty job.

At a West Hollywood bar, mix one part heavenly righteousness with a tall shot of hellfire and there’s going to be the devil to pay.

Maybe literally.

Trick is everything Evie was looking for in life -- and the afterlife. Too bad the Celestials have ordered her to destroy him to avenge innocents murdered in the theft of a powerful supernatural relic that can kill anything, even an Angel.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Fall From Grace - 92 pages, 309K (NOOK)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Trinity

Fantasy, Fiction, Science Fiction

by CJ Bolyne

Young and beautiful hairdresser, Payton, thought she had a normal, everyday life, no different from anyone else. When a mysterious man suddenly appears, he shatters her world by telling her that her entire life has been a lie. She is a god among many having lived for thousands of years. She is a key member of the Guardians! The Guardians seek only peace, unity and balance between all good & evil but the Anords want full control. To protect her from the Anords, the Guardians replaced her memory dropping her into her not-so-normal life. Now, the Anords know where she is and he needs to protect her at all costs.

Payton holds the key to bringing all of them together as one, working together for the good of humanity. However, a mysteriously familiar woman complicates everything.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Trinity (EPUB & MOBI) - 88 pages, 453 KB (EPUB, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

What is Love?

Psychology, Personal Development, Spirituality

by Dhyan Vimal

‘I hope you find love in your life, I hope. I can only hope. I hope your heart beats in love. I hope in this life you enter the love of the total, the love of the universe. I hope, in that you dissolve. In that you disappear. In that you come back home. And you would say, I am that which I always wanted to be.’ ... Dhyan Vimal

First published in 2006, What is Love? has since become a favourite amongst friends, students and disciples. Now being made available as an e-book, we trust it will serve to introduce more readers to what Master stands for and what his has to offer humanity at large.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

What Is Love? (English & Spanish) - 81 pages, 3.08 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Shattered

Young Adult, Fiction, Mystery Fiction

by Sandra Madera

Identical twins, Miranda and Nastasia Moralez, couldn’t be more different. Being the head of the cheerleading team, Natasia is the most popular girl in the school. Miranda is not, taking photographs in her spare time for the school paper. Life is normal until a tragic accident takes the life of one twin. Miranda quickly realizes that the car crash that took her sister’s life was no accident. It was planned. Now, Miranda has to find out who wanted her sister dead before she succumbs to the same fate.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Shattered - 50 pages, 289 KB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

365 Inspirational Tweets

Inspirational, Personal Development, Self Help

by Hollie Hawley

A year’s worth of inspirational sayings, each no more than 125 characters, perfect for tweeting. Written by many well-known people, these sayings range from human potential and growth to wisdom, truth and gratitude. This ebook is delivered in both text and Word files.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

365 Inspirational Tweets - 18 pages, 236 KB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Strategic Marketing Process - How to Structure Your Marketing Activities to Achieve...

Business, Marketing

by Moderandi Inc.

This 96-page guide defines a marketing process and delivers step-by-step instructions for 100s of marketing activities.

It covers more than just traditional marketing and ties together all go-to-market business activities: competitive positioning, brand strategy, marketing planning, campaign management, social media, sales management and ROI.

Using graphics, charts and short copy, the ebook covers how each subject fits into the process, best and worst-case scenarios and key steps to follow to incorporate it into your business.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Strategic Marketing Process - How to Structure Your Marketing Activities to Achieve Better Results - 96 pages, 4.65 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Selfish Giant - An Easter Story for Children

Family and Kids, Classic Literature, Short Stories

by Oscar Wilde

Every afternoon, as they were coming from school, the children used to go and play in the Giant’s garden.

It was a large lovely garden, with soft green grass. Here and there over the grass stood beautiful flowers like stars, and there were twelve peach-trees that in the spring-time broke out into delicate blossoms of pink and pearl, and in the autumn bore rich fruit. The birds sat on the trees and sang so sweetly that the children used to stop their games in order to listen to them. ‘How happy we are here!’ they cried to each other.

One day the Giant came back...

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Selfish Giant - An Easter Story for Children - 6 pages, 1.6 MB (PDF, EPUB, PRC(MOBI))

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Diving Bali

Traveling, Holidays, Hobbies and Interest

by Stefan Russel

Bali has some of the best diving in the world. Among the higlights are the 120 meter long WWII USAT Liberty wreck and the spectacular sunfish or mola mola, that in season can be found in the waters near Nusa Lembongan a short boat ride off the coast of Bali.

This book give you an overview and an introduction to the most important dive locations around Bali, Nusa Lembongan and th Gili Islands.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Diving Bali - 36 pages, 3.2 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

WordPress for Beginners, the Missing Guide

Computers and Internet, Web Design, Blogging

by Nico Julius

Do you want to build your own WordPress blog or website? Then this free PDF eBook is for you!

This eBook covers everything you need to get started with WordPress 3.5: installing WordPress, configuring WordPress, choosing a theme, adding content and a fine list of great plugins! All that combined with some useful tips!

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

WordPress for Beginners, the Missing Guide - 85 pages, 17.7 MB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Amazing Back Pain Cure

Health and Fitness, Health and Fitness

by Tom

You probably think that your back is not as important as your body’s major organs and dismiss the aches and pains that commonly trouble you. That, however, may be the biggest mistake you can commit against your health. Ultimately, you have to remember that anything which affects your back may eventually affect your spinal cord. Niggling back pain may be fine to ignore, but any problem with your spinal cord is automatically considered a serious condition.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Amazing Back Pain Cure - 65 pages, 956 KB (PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Smashwords

Erotic Red Riding Hood

Erotica, Fantasy, Fiction

by Isis Cole

The big bad Wolf is hungry for her flesh.

Red Riding Hood is a naughty girl. She’s nineteen years old, and all she wants to do is play with boys. After walking in on one too many trysts, Red’s mother decides she can no longer handle her wild daughter, and sends her away to live with Auntie Mmm.

The big bad Wolf is on the prowl in the big dark woods. Only, the woods have been getting smaller and smaller, and the Wolf is past his prime. Then he sees sexy Red Riding Hood walking by. She brings back memories of all the young maidens he stole away when he was young. He decides he must have her.

He races ahead to Auntie’s house, and fools Red Riding Hood into thinking he is her Auntie. What follows is a night of kinky sex, as the Wolf dominates and owns Red Riding Hood, making her his personal sex toy. But when the sex is over, Wolves like to eat their prey.

Erotic Red Riding Hood is a fantasy re-telling of the classic fairy tale. It is for adults only.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Erotic Red Riding Hood - 60 pages, 294 KB (PDF, HTML, KINDLE, EPUB, RTF, LRF, PDB)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Eternal Vows

Romance, Paranormal, Fantasy

by Chrissy Peebles

Warning: Mild language, sexual innuendo, and adult situations.

Never marry a stranger...even if he is a drop-dead gorgeous immortal king.

Never pretend to be a princess.

And most importantly...never slip on an ancient wedding ring you know nothing about.

Sarah Larker returns to a cave where her sister disappeared ten years earlier. She walks through a portal and is mistaken for a runaway princess on the run by a dangerous immortal king in medieval times. Her plan is bold as well as daring - become this princess, wed the king, and slip on an ancient wedding ring that will unlock the portal back home.

Then find her sister and run as fast as she can out of Dodge. But taking on the identity of Princess Gloria comes along with dangerous consequences; and slipping on the ruby ring comes with an even higher price.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Eternal Vows - 200 pages, 64,000 words (PDF, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Zombie Chronicles

Horror Fiction, Adventure, Thriller & Suspense

by Chrissy Peebles

Warning: Mild language. Some violence. For mature teens or older.

Val was bitten by a zombie and now she’s scheduled for lethal injection. Breaking all the rules, eighteen year old, Dean Walters snags an experimental serum. But it can’t be tested until Val turns into a zombie: something authorities won’t allow. Her execution is scheduled to happen before transformation is complete, giving Dean only hours to break her out.

When their helicopter crashes straight into the heart of Zombie Land, his rescue mission becomes a fight for survival...and giving up on Val is NOT an option.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Zombie Chronicles - 200 pages, 62,000 words (PDF, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Crimes of Murder

Mystery Fiction

by Darryl Harrison

Fact and fiction is exactly what this small gritty variety of enigma and suspense gives you.

The very first story is known as The Situation of Dancer Joel Luis. This particular tale has a down and out private eye Keith Jackson is in the quest for a killer who murdered a dancer, during a Cinco De Mayo celebration.

The second tale is termed The Truth About The Shoestring Killer. This tale is about a serial killer who had been given the name ‘the Shoestring Killer’ because he strangles his victims using a shoestring, is definitely on the move after escaping from a mental hospital.

The third saga is called The Ugliest Superhero vs. Oakland CA. This specific tales in regards to a Meth addict who becomes a superhero to stop the escalating criminal activity in the city of Oakland CA.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Crimes of Murder - 25 pages, 138 kb (EPUB, TXT, PDF, HTML, RTF, PDB, LRF, MOBI)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Agartha’s Castaway - Book 1 in The Trapped in the Hollow Earth Novelette Series

Young Adult, Fantasy, Adventure

by Chrissy Peebles

The dream vacation that might just turn deadly...

Seventeen-year-old Casey Smith can’t wait to embark on her summer vacation, not least because she’s finally shed her tomboy image, and now heartthrob Mike seems interested. What starts out great, with lots of flirting, taking her a step closer to winning her crush’s heart, soon turns into her worst nightmare.

Tossed out to sea during a freak storm, Casey is washed up on what she presumes to be a mysterious tropical island that’s on no map she’s ever seen.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Agartha’s Castaway - Book 1 in The Trapped in the Hollow Earth Novelette Series - 50 pages, 25,000 words (MOBI, PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Twelve Attunements

Spirituality, Extraterrestrial, Inspirational

by Cassandra Sturdy

Sophie Archer is a young journalist who discovers that a secret group of global elite is trying to control the world. They’re rigging elections, flooding third world countries with mountains of debt and rolling their plans out for a one-world government. But when Sophie sets out to inform the public she encounters resistance and is instead launched on a cosmic journey of spiritual transformation.

As she meets high-vibrational beings, interdimensional aliens and an all-encompassing force that guides the universe, Sophie learns that humanity is just a fraction of a highly populated universe society and that she is part of a collective of human beings who are choosing to awaken to the next level of consciousness, so they can take the power back from the global elite and change the world.

The Twelve Attunements is an entertaining novel that weaves together ideas about spiritual transformation, cosmology and the possibilities of human consciousness in a compelling space opera conspiracy-fuelled adventure that will entertain all ages. Easy to understand, fun and inspirational, this story and its eccentric cast of characters will nudge you out of your current worldview and help you embrace a new paradigm.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Twelve Attunements - 300 pages, 4 MB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Teen Fury: Unleashed

Young Adult, Paranormal, Fantasy

by Amanda Torrey

Adopted at birth, fifteen year old Felicia Murphy has no idea she’s the offspring of a Fury and a god of Mercy. The discovery will soon shatter her world...

Felicia’s reputation as stable and trustworthy means everything if she’s to win the grant for the troubled kids she mentors.

Snakes emerging from her head, massive mood swings, and a strong thirst for vengeance do not fit into her plans. She has no time to worry about her adoptive parent’s separation and the unwanted discovery that her biological parents are supernatural freaks. She can’t confide in her friends; who would believe her?

As her life spins out of control, she allows herself to be distracted by the two new guys who are suddenly showering her with attention, pulling her in different directions.

Felicia has choices to make. Embrace the Fury and risk everything, or find a way to tame the beast.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Teen Fury: Unleashed - 269 pages, 484 KB (MOBI, EPUB, PDF, HTML, RTF, PDB)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Of Noble Chains: A Ventori Fable

Young Adult, Fantasy, Mystery Fiction

by D.L. Miles

Kehzia Noble had gone her whole life wanting to become a Ventori, a kind of bounty hunter that tracks down STRAY Specters, the supernatural creatures that have gone back to their base nature. But to be one you must be descended from one of the five clans; good thing her father is Medean, making her a half-blooded clan member. And now that she’s graduated a year early from the prestigious Academy of Light, she planned on entering college to get a degree in Tracking. But her life plan didn’t go off as easily as she had hoped when the review board decides she needs to spend the summer being mentored by an experienced Ventori.

Enter Aeryn Rinehart. He’s older, one of the best Ventori in the business, and Kehzia thinks he’s an absolute hottie! Not only that, he volunteers to be her mentor for the summer, and she thinks she’s officially beaten her childhood competition Hayden Rider. All he did was get into college, he doesn’t get to actually Track down STRAYs, and get an official Ventori rank!

But as Kehzia goes through cases with Aeryn, Ventori seem to be committing suicide; and the latest deaths are connected to her own brother’s murder from two years ago. Not only that, Aeryn seems to have his own agenda, with strange connections all over the city, and a powerful Specter has taken an interest in Kehzia and begun to follow her around.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Of Noble Chains: A Ventori Fable - 201 pages, 263 KB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The War

Adventure, War & Military, Poetry

by Louise Findlay

A short poem about a bloodthirsty gory one man war. Read it and be inspired.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The War - 290 words (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Vampires on the Red Moon

Adventure, Science Fiction, Fantasy

by Louise Findlay

This is the second book in the Vampires on the Moon series. Though they can be read in any order. It is about a vampire who goes to Mars. But is she the only one on Mars?

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Vampires on the Red Moon - 713 words (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Magic Christmas Dragon

Festival and Celebration, Adventure, Poetry

by Louise Findlay

A Christmas adventure you will never forget. A magic dragon hates Christmas because Santa never gave him any presents. So every year he eats all the Christmas trees.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Magic Christmas Dragon - 302 words (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Temple of Baal-Zebub (Tale I of the Valruna Saga)

Fantasy, Horror Fiction, Paranormal

by Christopher Courtley

A barbarian warrior-woman/sorceress from the northern steppes visits the ancient and wicked city of Bel-Athis, ‘The Jewel of the Sands’ while traveling through strange desert lands far to the south and east. There she comes into conflict with the vicious tyrant Ammon-Zul, High Priest of Baal-Zebub, ‘The Lord of Flies,’ a devil-god who demands human sacrifice lest he unleash a terrible plague upon the city.

Weird fiction meets sword and sorcery fantasy in this first installment of the Valruna Saga, an ongoing series of tales in the tradition of Robert E. Howard, H. P. Lovecraft, and Fritz Leiber.

This short story introduces the character Vana Valruna and her reluctant campaign against the Baals, the four demonic Lords that rule the ancient world.

It all starts here in this tale, when a single heroic act earns Vana the enmity of the most bloodthirsty of these devil-gods, the sinister Baal-Zebub, whereupon she is inexorably drawn into a desperate spiritual battle between the noble gods of the north and the terrifyingly alien deities worshipped by the rest of the known world.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Temple of Baal-Zebub (Tale I of the Valruna Saga) - 14 pages (PDF, MOBI, EPUB, RTF, TXT, LRF, PDB)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Curious Case of Edward Grace

Short Stories, Education & Learning

by Larry LaForge

A prestigious university refuses to certify one of its students for graduation. What did Edward Grace do wrong? The school says he did not fulfill its highly acclaimed community service requirement - a key component of its brand image.

Mr. Grace begs to differ. He bravely pleads his case before a packed hearing room, leaving all to ponder the true meaning of service.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Curious Case of Edward Grace - 22 pages, 173 KB (EPUB, KINDLE MOBI, PDF, RTF, HTML,TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Couples Play

Erotica, Romance

by Starla Cole

When Ellen and Peter walk into the bar where Ellen books live music acts, neither is sure that they’ll still be together by the end of the night. Five years of marriage has dulled their attraction to each other, and the musicians Ellen works with are more than happy to appreciate her.

But when Ellen stumbles upon the drummer having sex with his girlfriend, she can’t turn away from a scene that reminds her of the way she and Peter used to be. By the time she goes back in the bar, she’s ready to jump anyone.

Peter isn’t going to give up so easily. He knows Ellen, and when he sees how hot she is, he recognizes his chance to prove that he still wants her. And when they get started, the clothes come off and the belt goes wild, no matter who might walk to the back of the bar and find them.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Couples Play - 20 pages, 477 KB (EPUB, MOBI, PDF, RTF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Bully Proof

Education & Learning, Family and Kids, Personal Development

by Tim Hutchinson

Bully proof yourself or your student. Let an expert and pioneer in the field of bullying prevention show you exactly how to stop bullying - NOW!

This PROVEN step-by-step method for preventing and stopping bullying shows students EXACTLY what to do when being bullied, and EXACTLY how to step-up and help others being bullied.

Author, motivational speaker and bullying expert Tim Hutchinson created the Bully Proof system. Schools pay Hutchinson thousands a day to work with their students. He’s been credited with reducing bullying an average of 70% in every school he works with. Plus, along the way he’s also stopped four school shootings and prevented over fifty teen suicides!

Armed with this information students CAN stop being a victim of bullying, help others being bullied, and bring about real change to their schools, communities, homes and lives. Get a copy for all the teens, pre-teens and elementary school age kids you care about.

(Some parts of this report not appropriate for elementary age students - requires adult input to explain certain sections.)

For more information about Tim Hutchinson, visit TheBullyDoctor dot org.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Bully Proof - 29 pages, 245 KB (PDF, MOBI, EPUB, RTF, TXT, LRF, PDB)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Like a bunch of flowers

Poetry

by Julia Averbeck

Poems are a bit like flowers. Either you like them or you don’t but they always let you feel something when you read them.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Like a bunch of flowers - 22 pages, 79,8 KB (MOBI, EPUB, HTML, PDF, RTF, LRF, PDB, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Lemon Thief’s Ex-Wife’s Third Cousin

Literature, Science Fiction

by Tom Lichtenberg

When my friend received a postcard in the mail depicting his childhood home he had no idea who had sent it or why. Even stranger was the unknown address scrawled on the back in his own inimitable handwriting. Only one thing was clear.

We had to go and find out for ourselves what this was all about. Our innocent little road trip down memory lane soon turned into something quite different, as one mystifying turn after another led us into a tangled knot of confused identities, alternate histories, unfathomable intrigues and sheer bewilderment in this short novel of the truth, the partial truth, and anything but the truth.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Lemon Thief’s Ex-Wife’s Third Cousin - 87 pages, 229 KB (EPUB, MOBI, PDF, TXT, HTML)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Unleashed

Literature, Fiction, Short Stories

by Aglaia Bouma

A dog is being taken away by its owner. Where are they going? And why? Great quick read for on your way to work, back home, in between or any other moment, to make your mind wander and wonder.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Unleashed - 11 pages, 102 KB (EPUB, HTML, MOBI, PDF, RTF, LRF, PDB, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Night Bells

Fantasy, Science Fiction, Young Adult

by L.M. Sherwin

Lord Maslyn has been a prisoner in his own home for the last six years. When the twelve year old noble of New Kristians and discovers a secret passageway in his tower, he delves into a world of adventure, intrigue, and secrecy. With the help of a mysterious stranger and his friend Arna, Lord Maslyn seeks to unravel the secrets of his past and to plot his escape from his castle prison. As his life changes drastically, he is drawn into the larger tale of his elder twin brothers. Can he unearth the secrets of his family’s past without endangering those he has come to hold dear?

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Night Bells - 330 pages (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Mages of Dunnyduff Hill

Adventure, Fantasy, Poetry

by Louise Findlay

A poem about two wizards that have been trained by the best mages, warlocks and magicians of the world. They happen to live on opposite hills in the countryside. One day they decide to fight. Will the hills by destroyed? Will the countryside turn to rubble? Who will survive?

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Mages of Dunnyduff Hill - 230 words (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

A Note Below (A Lansin Island Short Story)

Paranormal, Romance, Fantasy

by Andrew Butcher

Could you live in a haunted lighthouse?

Gavin Locke’s reluctance to accept there are strange things happening in his home drives away his wife and daughter. As he grows lonelier and the ‘hauntings’ increase, he realises something has to be done... before it becomes dangerous.

But what is causing the odd events? And what could it want from Gavin?

Set on Lansin Island, an Island with a dark history of witch burnings, Gavin must find a way to stop the hauntings and bring his family back home.

If you enjoy reading about ghosts, romance, and the paranormal, then this is a short story for you!

A Note Below is a short story in the Lansin Island Series, featuring a few select characters from A Death Displaced (Book one in the Lansin Island Series).

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

A Note Below (A Lansin Island Short Story) - 39 pages, 121 KB (MOBI, EPUB, PDF, RTF, HTML, LRF, PBD, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Journeys With The Caterpillar: Travelling Through The Islands Of Flores And Sumba...

Traveling, Historical Fiction

by Shivaji Das

Journeys with the caterpillar, is a humble and humorous attempt to capture the dramatic simplicity of Nusa Tenggara Timur(NTT) in Indonesia, covering the islands of Flores, Komodo, Rincaand Sumba.

Here, islands greet the sky with over a dozen volcanoes rising hurriedly from the seas, nestling within them whimsical colour-changing lakes that shelter dead spirits.Along the edges, shores adorn themselves with kaleidoscopic stonesand beaches blush from the remains of dead pink corals. Nearby, baby Komodo Dragons scramble for the nearest tree, fleeing from their prowling mothers.

In these islands, people live in small tightly-knit communes, holding on to their ancient cultures. They practice elaborate animist rites for births, weddings, harvests and funerals, and ones’prestige is still measured by how many buffaloes and pigs he sacrifices.Across the islands, one encounters overwhelming humanity that celebrates and greets life with ever-blossoming smiles in the midst of grinding poverty.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Journeys with the caterpillar: Travelling through the islands of Flores and Sumba, Indonesia - 250 pages, 2.75 MB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Sword from the Sky

Fantasy, Paranormal, Young Adult

by R. Janvier del Valle

It is the Dark Ages. A Dying Sun Sets in the West. Man Becomes Shadow.

Out of this Sunless Land Will Rise a Legend...

Of the Starborn Child,

Of the Great Cosmic War,

Of the Sword of Power...

It has been twelve years since the guardian star came down from the sky, hunting the elusive child destined to save the ailing sun. The end of the land is nigh, while darkness slowly rolls over the looming horizon. The creeping fog harvests an army of beastly children, and the sun will set one last time over the kingdom of Bune.

But there is hope. And it comes in the form of a twelve-year-old boy with a wooden leg, chosen to save the sun from its untimely death. Unfortunately, young Luca has no idea that he’s the one.

*For reviews of my novel, please visit: www.rjanvierdelvalle.com/reviews

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Sword from the Sky - 363 pages, 613 KB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Morning Star/ Alignment

Science Fiction, Horror Fiction

by Keith Trimm

Morning Star - Written by Keith Trimm is the story of a man who undertakes an incredible journey into hell and discovers that he has forgotten who he is and what he has become. It is the story of the devil himself and if you like stories like the ‘Omen’ or the ‘Exorcist’ you will enjoy ‘morning Star.’

Alignment - Written by Keith is the story of twin universes that are bridged when a scientist discovers a portal to the dead. Alignment is a blend of Sci-fi and horror that takes you between twin realities and the discoveries made on the journey to the land of the unliving.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Morning Star/ Alignment - 465 pages, 1.3 MB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

The Roasted Professor

Short Stories, Education & Learning, Inspirational

by Larry LaForge

It takes 32 years and several anxious moments at his retirement roast, but Professor Ray Dennison finally finds the secret to success in his profession.

He shares it in this entertaining short story about college teaching and those who do it.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

The Roasted Professor - 32 pages, 163 KB (Kindle (MOBI), EPUB, PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

THE RAINBOW DAY OF MY LIFE

Short Stories, Inspirational, Pets

by Uma BHURTAH

The Rainbow Day of My Life is a series of personal experiences, which the author wanted to share with her lucky readers and all people who remain dear to her in her family and among her friends. There are at all seven personal experiences she’s been living, seven like the number of colours in the Rainbow, each of them having brought to her some strong life lessons she wanted to share with everyone.

Those unexpected but enriching experiences all come around her late puppy’s illness on that hectic day, which was caused by an incarnated nail, which was growing into one of her little back legs since a couple of days, and which were making her suffering a lot.

By sharing that hectic day to everyone, the author even invites all her lucky readers sharing their Rainbow Days with her at their turn. As she proudly says, it takes both rain and sunshine to make a rainbow, as well as it takes both joy and sorrow to make life truly beautiful and colourful.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

THE RAINBOW DAY OF MY LIFE - 31 pages, 1.28 MB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Prisoners of Perfection: Epic Fail, Book Two

Science Fiction, Fantasy

by Tom Lichtenberg

All they wanted was to get out of the infinite forest where they’d been imprisoned for what seemed like millennia. Immortal and frozen forever at age sixty four, their leader was set on revenge and his loyal pair of eight-year old followers were more than happy to go along for the ride.

They assumed that the world outside had changed since they’d been locked away, but never in a million years could they have imagined just how much, or what bewildering surprises lay in store for them now. ‘Strange’ has a new theme song in Epic Fail, Book Two, following the original, Entropic Quest.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Prisoners of Perfection: Epic Fail, Book Two - 94 pages, 224 KB (EPUB, TXT, HTML, MOBI, PDF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

Stalking The Average Man

Spirituality, Paranormal, Non Fiction

by John Axelson

This first in the Stalking series chronicles a covert mystic’s efforts to have a television technician reinterpret his experiences in the world’s hot spots, and recognize a design in his travels that was at once an outrage to reason, a blasphemy to religion, and undeniable...

While writing a behind-the-scenes war coverage novel, John meets Bonnie whose own writings deal with the design of destiny, miracles, and apparently him, as she transparently dangles mystical intrigues from her story to secure his help developing a difficult aspect of her plot.

Hesitantly, she explains that her tale involves a rescue mission of such massive proportion and intricate design that participants have to undergo rigorous training, and that she needs a man of John’s specialized background to go through key lessons. Without intimate knowledge of a trainee’s development, she claims her story would sound like a child’s fantasy, and not the comprehensive preparations required for the true mission that it is. For this reason, the target is kept secret from participants until they are ready to hear it, including John.

As an average looking man, whose naiveté had been savaged in places like San Salvador and Beirut, John reasons that a romance between them is no more absurd an idea than the ones she already embraces, and he decides to pursue Bonnie’s affections while assisting her.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

Stalking The Average Man - 249 pages, 1037 KB (HTML, Kindle, EPUB, PDF, RTF, LRF, Palm Doc, TXT)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

City of Blaze

Fantasy, Romance, Paranormal

by H O Charles

Fantasy romance epic. Hidden by monument and pride, the city is crumbling beneath a mountain of its own indulgences. Its army abuse the castle’s servants, confident that deadly wielders have been exterminated; wars are fought to encourage otherwise absent mortality; countless people suffer from the terrible pangs of nalka, the hunger for intimacy; and all the while its king concerns himself with choosing which of his disappointing concubines to execute next.

The duty falls upon his emotionally withdrawn son, Morghiad, to restore the city’s strength and the army’s purpose. In his attempts to do so, he uncovers darker horrors and encounters a young servant who could either be his greatest ally or his greatest hindrance.

City of Blaze is a story of changing allegiances, self-control and love.

Click on the link below to read / download this free ebook:-

City of Blaze - 382 pages, 3 MB (PDF, EPUB, KINDLE, HTML, LRF)

This eBook is free at the time of posting. It may remain free for a limited time only - please ignore it if it is no longer available.

ARTICLES

101 Tips to Fight & Overcome Writer’s Block

Online Version - http://www.getfreeebooks.com/?p=4872

Anybody, regardless of what they’re writing, a short story or a novel, will succumb to writer’s block. The frustration can be annoying, especially if the dateline is crawling around the corner. We at GetFreeEbooks.com have came up with a list of tips, methods and strategies that anybody can use to kill off that dreaded stop sign. Bring in the light bulb and go with the flow. It might not be perfect, but we hope it helps, and without further ado...

1. Read and write often.

2. Make PROCRASTINATION your biggest enemy.

3. Your draft, visual sketches, videos, initial framework are your best friends. Always refer to them again if you’re stuck.

4. Draw! yes, draw. By drawing, you’re expressing yourself in a different way / through a different channel (not in words). This might help to picture out what you couldn’t put in words in the first place. In fact drawing is very similar to writing as it exercises the right creative side of your brain.

5. Simplicity – For some, style of writing, strong words, flowery phrases, etc. are their main priorities. Don’t worry too much on those matters, go simple and focus on wording out the flow of your ideas, then focus on the beautification process.

6. Find your golden hour, what time are you at your optimum efficiency level. Are you a morning person? A night owl?

7. Change your surroundings. Focus on getting to a location which is comfortable for you. If you prefer a busy place with crowd and a lot of noises, find one. If you prefer a quite place, find a library, etc.

8. Get your blood moving – exercise, move around, swim. Go for a short road trip.

9. Try aromatherapy.

10. Play some games. It doesn’t matter whether it’s from your Iphone, or from your computer. Good games with some engaging story lines can trigger new ideas and strategies on how to write.

11. Get involved with anagrams.

12. Creative writing games.

13. Play Pictionary – By observing on how different players draw out their words / phrases, you can try to practice new ways of outlining your storyline. Or just have fun while you’re taking your short breaks.

14. Play typing games – Those random generated sentences that you have to type as fast as you can, may represent great source of ideas.

15. Play around with your emotions (at least not intentionally) and take advantage of it. Certain emotions might prepare yourself to write differently and provide you with the variety you need.

16. Be an adrenaline junkie, jump on the roller coaster, go for bungee jumping, etc. Try experiencing something you’ve never done before. For some, this triggers a new set of feelings which you can apply it on your writing.

17. Get rid of any negative emotions. When you’re bothered, your mind is confused. Fix your problems, run your errands, solve everything that you can think of, and let your mind to focus on one and only one thing – your writing.

18. Brainwash yourself to erase terms such as writer’s block from your mind. For all you know it’s just laziness. (Refer to point no 2).

19. Eat healthy food, and eat well. Your mind does not function well on an empty stomach.

20. Being equipped with information is the key to a smooth free flow of ideas. Keep a writers journal, keep receipts, items, pictures, souvenirs, presents or any items that can aid you in your writing.

21. Go to places which you think will give you ideas (closely related to the story you’re writing). Don’t forget to bring a paper and a pen, or anything that you write them on (iPhone, digital notebook, iPad, etc.). The last thing you want happening to you is knocking yourself on the head for not being able to remember.

22. When you’re not progressing in your writing, write / note down everything you can think of, even if it’s bad. Lower your standards and keep writing. You can refer to them later and might conveniently construct a new idea. In other words, don’t be a perfectionist at this point of time, just write what you can think of, as you can always edit it later. Even if it’s not related to what you’re currently writing, write it down. It might come in handy in your next projects. Abandon nothing when it comes to writing ideas.

23. Research, research, research. Do your homework.

24. Instead of following the normal flow of things – research and then write, rehearse what you’re about to write before going out on the field to cover your story.

25. Unplug the internet, don’t check your emails, don’t log in to your IM. Basically, wipe out all the common distractions.

26. Or if you happen to work very well with distractions, listen to some music, podcasts, audiobooks, etc. while or when you’re not writing. Alternatively, visit crowded places. Humans are complex beings, some need minor and indirect distractions to be able to function.

27. Tackle / overcome the most difficult part when you’re fresh (early in the morning, after your run, etc). In the evening if you’re a writing over the graveyard shift.

28. Coffee, tea or any energy drink – caffeine is a great boost and will stir your mind. Focus and alertness is your priority.

29. Get sufficient amount of sleep. There’s no point slogging yourself throughout the night, cracking your brain, when nothing is coming out.

30. Your brain needs some rest as well. Exhaustion is not an option – take a break. Perhaps a short nap could help a great deal in thinking department. For those who are gifted enough to remember their own dreams, this is another platform where you can extract ideas from. Our brain is by far the best story generator and movie director one can ever find.

31. Alcohol, not in excessive amount though.

32. Talk to your writer friends / close friends, get their opinions, what they have in mind, etc. Go for constructive suggestions, balance out between compliments and unpleasant remarks.

33. Set a personal dateline – some authors work better under pressure, some don’t. Change your dateline according to your comfort level.

34. Time is a very important factor, regardless you’re within a dateline or not. Always start early, prepare yourself sufficiently and this should minimize any obstacles you may find.

35. Commit yourself to achieving a word count, not writing for a certain amount of time. Aim for your optimum number of words, double it if you feel good. Otherwise, just aim for your minimum.

36. If you have published a few books before, read your readers’ comments. Their comments and suggestions might give you some idea on how to proceed and improve.

37. Start of the end. Instead of writing from start to end, write from end to start. Formulate an ending and figure out how it starts and how it flows. Or you can even start in the middle. Start with a few short stories if you think it will help your readers to understand better. Throw in poems, historical facts, etc.

38. Reward yourself – if you manage to conquer a difficult part of your writer’s block, reward yourself to a good weekend with your friends and family, etc. An unhealthy sinful food you’ve always been craving for. When you’re emotionally contented, things might come in more naturally in the next stages of writing.

39. Talk to yourself. Some might think you’re crazy, but saying it out loud is a brilliant way of bringing clarity and to explore the different options that might come. Speak. Shout. Get a tape recorder, a microphone perhaps? etc. Sometimes ideas travel faster from the brain to the mouth than from the brain to the hand.

40. Question yourself continuously and consistently. Perhaps religiously? You never know what kind of answers you might come up yourself. Instead of plotting what to write next, write down questions instead. Then move on.

41. Handwrite instead of typing it in your computer.

42. Try to distract yourself with meaningless activities like copying a paragraph of your story into Google translate, translate it into another language and change it back to the original. Inspirations might be nonexistent from this method, but at least you can have a good laugh from the results. The “modifications” from the translations could be a reward in disguise – a new writing style perhaps?

43. Typing in phrases into search engines and look at how are these phrases are written. You may discover new building blocks you may keep for later reference.

44. Don’t be afraid to experiment, people tend to learn faster and better when they do mistakes.

45. Work on more than one project at a time. It helps to minimize fear, monotony, and boredom. It seems to prevent writer’s block for many people.

46. Get counseling, many therapists specialize in helping artists and writers reconnect with their creativity.

47. Motivation – Who are you writing this book for? Why are you writing this book? If you can focus on questions like these and enhance them by visualizing them constantly, they should aid you in your writing process. Don’t underestimate the drive that can be derived from motivation and results. Imagine the rewards you’ll gain from consistent visits to the gym. Similarly, you’ll write more and more often, whenever you start noticing that you’re writing much more efficiently. Improvements = results. (Refer to point no 1).

48. Try writing exercises – loosen up the mind and get you to write things you would never write otherwise.

49. Read quotes by famous authors on writer’s block.

50. It’s not the words, but your vision, try to narrow down on the topic. Starting from a Country > Town > Street > Shops > People > Walls > Bricks, etc. Start with the favorite object in the story, use an object as a topic of discussion.

51. Think differently and find connections between seemingly unrelated concepts and items. E.g. Try connecting the dot between a car and a piece of rubber band. This might stimulate some unused sections of your thinking cap, and trigger some brand new ideas.

52. Imagine / put yourself in the shoes of different characters and objects. Think the impossible – try to imagine yourself as a 100 year old tree, being a grizzly bear’s claw sharpener. How would you feel and do? Attack different scenarios from a different standpoint.

53. Ask yourself why and where are you getting stuck? Focus on the issue and do a research on all possible scenarios involving that particular topic that you’re not able to continue. How if, What if, etc.

54. Set your priorities, your main focus.

55. Stop being a perfectionist throughout your writing process.

56. Don’t rewrite until you’re done. Focus on your structure, flow and ideas. Corrections and beautifications can come later. Learn how to prioritize your time between composing and editing.

57. If you can’t find the proper phrase, write down whatever comes into your mind, highlight it / bracket it, and then come back later if you’ve found out the proper phrase to use.

58. Prepare yourself a set of phrases that can be used as your building blocks, e.g. due to the fact that, it is imperative that, etc. You can also utilize different words and sentences.

59. Your goal is not to write the greatest article or poem for how-to guide or epic novel ever created. Your goal is to satisfy yourself.

60. Perform interviews, distribute questionnaire and run surveys.

61. Pretend somebody important to be your fan. Your former English teacher? JK Rowling? Imagine yourself writing for someone else who is interested in your topic of writing. The urge to impress motivates one beautifully.

62. Ensure writing is your passion. There’s nothing wrong writing when you spend your whole life climbing rocks. It’s just easier to accomplish something when passion is the main pillar of support.

63. Don’t feel down or demotivated when you’re going nowhere, it happens even to the best and most experienced writers. The last thing you want to worry is about false impressions that you’re incapable of writing. You are a great writer.

64. Join a writers group. Get together, throw out your notebook or iPad, whichever you’re comfortable with and start writing. The presence of individuals with similar objectives and obstacles could push you forward, unknowingly.

65. Try to think like a chatterbox (or observe one). On how they can present a topic and then move on gracefully to another subject which has no relation whatsoever with the main topic of conversation, should give you some strategies on how you can approach your own story progressions. And it’s not that difficult to find one these days, if you’re not one of them.

66. Make use of the thesaurus. List down a list of words, run them through thesaurus and see what you can find. Their meanings and usage can open a door to brand new ideas and writing styles. Explore the synonyms and antonyms as well.

67. Vary your writing styles & approaches:-

- Describing people, places & things

- Narrating events

- Explaining a process step by step (Instructional)

- Clarification & Explanation

- Comparing & Contrasting

- Classifying & Dividing

- Examining Causes & Effects

- Arguing & Persuading

- Reviews & Predictions

- Lists

- Case Studies

- Problems & Solutions

- Rantings

- Inspirational

- Research

- Debate

- Hypothetical

- Satirical

68. Dig back your old writing materials. Still keeping your old writing assignments? You might get lucky and find some great ideas you’ve kept aside long time ago.

69. Dig into your email account and re-visit the conversations you had with your contacts, the ideas you shared and the things you discussed.

70. If you’re a travel writer, even a small item like a used cigarette butt can generate / trigger new ideas. Keep all the items and capture all information that you’ve encountered during your journey. Take pictures, videos, audio recordings, etc.

71. Read other books (bookshop or any other books you already have). Read online to experience a variety of new storytelling forms. Go with topics outside your discipline, such as architecture, astronomy, economics or photography.

72. Read books that help you to write.

73. Search through free eBook sites:-

- GetFreeEbooks

- Gutenberg

- ManyBooks

- Feedbooks

- Smashwords

- Booktrope

74. Start with a prompt (10 Reasons Why You Should Use Writing Prompts)

- JC-Schools – Prompt Generator

- Gkbledsoe – Writing Prompt Generator

- Seventh Sanctum Writing Challenge Generator

- Adam Maxwell Writing Prompts Generator

75. Start with a hook sentence.

76. Write using the Snowflake method.

77. Try Asemic writing.

78. Contribute to a collaborative story. Free your mind and at the same time, test your creativity and absorb a lot of great ideas from the community.

- Folding Story

- Novlet

- Story Mash

- Protagonize

79. Browse “minimalistic” one sentence / one word story hubs.

- One Sentence

- One Word

- Six Word Stories

80. Join a writing contest or submit your short stories. Just a small one to pull you out of your “routine”. Your new writing task and your sense of accomplishment after submitting your entry, hopefully, will clear off some of the obstacles blocking your ideas to flow.

- Name Your Tale

- Espresso Stories

81. Engage an online generator, e.g. Character name generator, poetry generator, random line generator, Title-o-Matic, etc.

- Seventh Sanctum

82. Use Inspiro – An idea generator / Imagination stimulator (Iphone, Ipad, Ipod Touch App) – $2.99.

83. Browse through newspaper archives online.

- Wikipedia – List of Online Newspaper Archives

- Green Free Library Newspaper Archive

84. Studying the lives of other writers can also provide insight into why you’re blocked.

85. Read all the latest news in one place – PopURLs.com

86. Go and catch a movie, incidents happening in the storyline might help. Or if you’re busy, watch online movies (Youtube, Metacafe, Dailymotion, Vimeo & VideoJug).

87. Listen to music lyrics and read movie quotes (IMDB)

88. Search new ideas and information from blogs – Google Blog Search

89. Browse through popular online article directories.

- EzineArticles

- GoArticles

- Articlesbase.com

90. Search and read online news.

91. Search forums related to your topic:-

- BoardReader

- BoardTracker

- Omgili

92. Take advantage of the keyword tools out there. You’ll be amazed what can be derived from just a single word. Use this tool and expand your ideas. – Google Keyword Tool

93. Find questions and answers from the community :-

- Yahoo! Answers

- Wiki Answers

- Answer Bag

94. People say an image is worth a thousand words.

- Yahoo! Flickr

- DeviantArt

- Google Picasa

95. Browse through postcards from your nearest bookstore and absorb the ideas from them.

96. Go to social bookmarking sites and find items based no your topic.

- Digg

- Stumbleupon

- Reddit

97. Searches through social networking sites could provide some interesting results as well.

- Twitter

- Facebook (Browse Pages | Foupas or YourOpenBook – Facebook Search Engines), or you can basically search for anything when you’re logged in.

98. Get a proper writing software, or something that you’re comfortable with. Getting rid of small annoyances (lack of certain functionality, no auto save / backup feature, etc.) such as this can free up more room for effective thinking. We would recommend Evernote.

99. Charts, diagrams and Mindmapping.

- (Mindmapping) – FreeMind

- (Mindmapping) – MindMeister

- (Mindmapping) – Xmind

100. Grab some chocolate and surrender to your libido. Some de-stressing should do the trick.

101. Finally, if everything still fails, repeat steps 1 to 100. Happy writing!

Congratulations on completing 101 Tips to Fight & Overcome Writer’s Block. If you like this list, don’t forget to recommend this article or GetFreeEbooks.com to your friends. As always, happy writing!

How To Search Free Ebooks Independently Like A Search Engine

Online version - http://www.getfreeebooks.com/?p=4959

Ideally, the first step that you need to take is to identify the status of the ebook title that you’re searching for - to identify whether it’s free or not. A quick search through your favorite search engines should give you a pretty good idea. If the results you’re getting are mostly from Amazon, Barnes & Nobles, or basically any book review sites out there, chances are, you’re searching for a commercial title. From this set of results, it’s quite safe to say that chances are quite high that both ebook and paperback versions for that title are not free.

However, in certain circumstances, a commercial paperback book does not always mean that its digital / ebook version is not free. Quite a number of authors usually set their ebook(s) as free, but sell their paperback(s) for a price. A common place where you can find such scenarios would be Lulu.com. In most cases, the author’s official site should tell the whole story - are there free versions available? A shopping cart icon or an add to cart button should give you a rough idea where you are heading to.

In the other hand, if that particular title you’re searching for is indeed free, we believe you shouldn’t have any problems searching it through any of the search engines out there. The few top results should indicate places where you can download them.

If you’re on a more general searching mode, e.g. searching free ebooks from a particular genre or category, then the following sites should provide you with abundant amount of materials that you can immerse yourself into.

1. 14 Sites That You Can Search For Ebooks

- GetFreeEbooks.com

- Gutenberg.org

- Oreilly.com

- Manybooks.net

- Booktrope.com

- Smashwords.com

- Feedbook.com

- KoboBooks.com

- Google Books

- Intechopen.com

- Plough.com

- Scribd.com

- MeeGenius.com

- The Literature For Children Collection

2. PDF Search Engines

3. Amazon Kindle and Barnes & Noble’s Nook

- Amazon Kindle ebooks

- Barnes & Noble’s Nook ebook

4. 8 Blog Search Engines

Some authors might have blogs to keep their readers up to date. Searching through well established blog directories / blog search engines out there should produce some good results, if not a lot.

- Google Blogsearch

- Amatomu

- Bloglines

- Blogscope

- Icerocket

- Technorati

- Blogpulse

- Blogcatalog

5. Search All The Free Ebook Sites At One Go!

This search engine is extremely interesting and very useful if you want to search all the free ebook sites out there at one go. Forget about a dozen of tabs on your browsers opening up all of the sites. With searches going through an amazing 111 free ebook sites, it’s quite difficult to miss out the ones you’re searching for.

- Click here to start searching

PLACES TO GO

VISUALS

THANK YOU

Table of Contents

GetFreeEbooks

Disclaimer

Welcome Message

FREE EBOOKS

Princess Azzurra and the Gluttonous Dragon

The Word of YHWH

Wiersze do Ukochanej. Tomik ‘Oczekiwanie’

Call of the Herald

Voyage à la Nouvelle-Grenade

La Princesa De Los Apóstoles

Dscript

The Beginner’s Guide To Running - From Zero to 5k

A Brief Study of Land Mammals

I Leered At The Carnage

Odyssey: California Dreaming

They Were Perfect

The Space Diaries

The Seduction Principle

Greek Vehicle & Machine Manufactu- rers 1800 To Present: A Pictorial History

Solomon Family Warriors

Arise A Hero

Fall From Grace

Trinity

What is Love?

Shattered

365 Inspirational Tweets

The Strategic Marketing Process - How to Structure Your Marketing Activities to Achieve...

The Selfish Giant - An Easter Story for Children

Diving Bali

WordPress for Beginners, the Missing Guide

The Amazing Back Pain Cure

Smashwords

Erotic Red Riding Hood

Eternal Vows

The Zombie Chronicles

Crimes of Murder

Agartha’s Castaway - Book 1 in The Trapped in the Hollow Earth Novelette Series

The Twelve Attunements

Teen Fury: Unleashed

Of Noble Chains: A Ventori Fable

The War

Vampires on the Red Moon

The Magic Christmas Dragon

The Temple of Baal-Zebub (Tale I of the Valruna Saga)

The Curious Case of Edward Grace

Couples Play

Bully Proof

Like a bunch of flowers

The Lemon Thief’s Ex-Wife’s Third Cousin

Unleashed

Night Bells

The Mages of Dunnyduff Hill

A Note Below (A Lansin Island Short Story)

Journeys With The Caterpillar: Travelling Through The Islands Of Flores And Sumba...

Sword from the Sky

Morning Star/ Alignment

The Roasted Professor

THE RAINBOW DAY OF MY LIFE

Prisoners of Perfection: Epic Fail, Book Two

Stalking The Average Man

City of Blaze

ARTICLES

101 Tips to Fight & Overcome Writer’s Block

How To Search Free Ebooks Independently Like A Search Engine

PLACES TO GO

VISUALS

THANK YOU